DECEMBER 1983
WOMEN'S GUILD OF ST. GREGORY ARMENIAN CHURCH

CHAIRLADY'S REPORT

1983 was a difficu]t year for the Women's Guiid' Due to illness,
emp]oyment and qthsr connntments, the Chairlady's position was left
vacant as well ‘as iﬁé Secretary's position. Rose Ketchoy1an subst1tuted
as RecorQ1ng Secretary during this time.

Pregentiy, the executive members are:

Anoush Dekmejian - Chafr]ady
Louise Rockwell - Recording Secretary
Manoosh Seraydarian- Treaéurer

Rose Ketchoyian - Ccrresponding Secretary

Adr1anne Khachadour1an - Vice Chairlady
Coodtnatar of the Te]ephone Committee

Although it has not been a very-eventfu1 or prosperous year,fob
the Women's Guild, we have not lost our enthusiasm and are confident

that we can make-up for lost time in 1984.

.

Respectfully submitted,

Wﬂﬂ CO) o
Anoush H. DekmeJ1an, '
Chairlady .



